
 

 

 

               
               
               
 

               
               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Cosner, Christian 
Subject: Employee Count Snapshot 
Date: Friday, September 20, 2024 1:41:06 PM 

Hi All, Happy Friday! 

We have had a request from the Office of Economic and Demographic Research (EDR) 
for a current snapshot of the Florida College System’s employee count information, 
related to the transfer to the state health insurance plan.  Please provide the counts 
below. 

Total number of employees: _____
 Number of full-time employees: _____
 Number of part-time employees: _____
 Number of benefits eligible employees: _____ 

Subset - total number of Instructional employees: _____
 Number of full-time instructional employees: _____
 Number of part-time instructional employees: _____ 

Date of count: _____ 

Please send this information to me at Christian.cosner@fldoe.org by end of day on 
Thursday, September 26, 2024. Please feel free to contact me (850-245-9854) or Lisa 
Cook (850-245-9487) with any questions. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and I appreciate your time! 

Best Regards, 
-Christian… 

Christian Cosner 
Director of Research & Analytics 
Division of Florida Colleges 
325 West Gaines, Suite 1244G, Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: 850-245-9854 
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